
show gmb

This chapter includes the show gmb command output tables.

• show gmb statistics, on page 1

show gmb statistics
Table 1: show gmb statistics Command Output Descriptions

DescriptionField

MBMS Context Stats

Total number of MBMS contexts currently in active status on
Gmb interface.

Total Current

Total number of MBMS contexts are in setup status on Gmb
interface.

Total Setup

Total number of MBMS contexts release on Gmb interface.Total Released

Total number of MBMS contexts requests denied on Gmb
interface.

Total Denied

Total number of UEs in active/setup status or released/denied on
this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS UE

Total number of multicast bearers in active/setup status or
released/denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Mcast Bearer

Total number of broadcast bearers in active/setup status or
released/denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Bcast Bearer

MBMS UE Context Management Stats

Total number of UEAuth Request messages received on this Gmb
interface for MBMS service.

MBMS UE Auth

Total number of UEAuth Request messages received and accepted
on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted
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Total number of UE Auth Request messages received and denied
on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of UE Update Request messages received on this
Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS UE Update

Total number of UE Update Request messages received and
accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of UEUpdate Request messages received and denied
on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of UE Delete Request messages transmitted on this
Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS UE Delete Tx

Total number of UE Delete Request messages transmitted and
accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of UE Delete Request messages transmitted and
denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of UE Delete Request messages received on this
Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS UE Delete Rx

Total number of UE Delete Request messages received and
accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of UEDelete Request messages received and denied
on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of UE Delete Request messages received but
discarded on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Discarded

MBMS Bearer (Multicast) Context Management Stats

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Register request
messages received on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Bearer Reg

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Register request
messages received and accepted on this Gmb interface forMBMS
service.

Accepted

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Register request
messages received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS
service.

Denied

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Dereg Request
messages transmitted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Bearer Dereg TX

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Dereg Request
messages transmitted and accepted on this Gmb interface for
MBMS service.

Accepted
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Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Dereg Request
messages transmitted and denied on this Gmb interface forMBMS
service.

Denied

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Dereg messages
received on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Bearer Dereg RX

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Dereg Request
messages received and accepted on this Gmb interface forMBMS
service.

Accepted

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Dereg Request
messages received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS
service.

Denied

Total number of Multicast Bearer Context Dereg Request
messages received but discarded on this Gmb interface forMBMS
service.

Discarded

Total number of Multicast Session Start Request messages
received on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Mcast Sess Start

Total number of Multicast Session Start Request messages
received and accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of Multicast Session Start Request messages
received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of Multicast Session Start Request messages
received but discarded on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Discarded

Total number of Multicast Session Stop Request messages
received on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Mcast Sess Stop

Total number of Multicast Session Stop Request messages
received and accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of Multicast Session Stop Request messages
received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of Multicast Session Stop Request messages
received but discarded on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Discarded

Total number of Multicast Session Update Request messages
received on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Mcast Sess Update

Total number of Multicast Session Update Request messages
received and accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of Multicast Session Update Request messages
received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied
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Total number of Multicast Session Update Request messages
received but discarded on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Discarded

MBMS Bearer (Broadcast) Context Management Stats

Total number of Broadcast Session Start Request messages
received on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Bcast Sess Start

Total number of Broadcast Session Start Request messages
received and accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of Broadcast Session Start Request messages
received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of Broadcast Session Start Request messages
received but discarded on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Discarded

Total number of Broadcast Session Stop messages received on
this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Bcast Sess Stop

Total number of Broadcast Session Stop Request messages
received and accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of Broadcast Session Stop Request messages
received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of Broadcast Session Stop Request messages
received but discarded on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Discarded

Total number of Broadcast Session Update messages received on
this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Bcast Sess Update

Total number of Broadcast Session Update Request messages
received and accepted on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Accepted

Total number of Broadcast Session Update Request messages
received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Denied

Total number of Broadcast Session Update Request messages
received but discarded on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

Discarded

MBMS Bearer (Unknown Service Type) Stats

Total number of unknown type of Session Start messages received
and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Unknown Sess Start denied

Total number of unknown type of Session Stopmessages received
and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Unknown Sess Stop denied

Total number of unknown type of Session Update messages
received and denied on this Gmb interface for MBMS service.

MBMS Unknown Sess Update denied
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